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Mr. Rey Garcia, P.E.  
City of San Marcos  
630 E. Hopkins San Marcos, TX  78666  

Mr. Garcia, 

Recommendation of Award 
On Thursday, June 20, 2019 at 2:00 PM, a bid opening for the Reclaimed Water Expansion Project – 
Pump Station Improvements was conducted at the Municipal Building.  This bid opening concluded with 
the receipt of three bids for construction of the projects. The following table summarizes the results of the 
bids as received. 

Contractor Total Bid Price 
Keystone Construction 
Austin, Texas 

$892,060.00 

RP Constructors, Inc. 
New Braunfels, Texas 

$914,000.00 

Black Castle General Contractors 
New Braunfels, Texas 

$1,116260.00 

While tabulating the bids a math error was discovered in the Bid from RP Constructors. Correspondence 
with RP Construction confirmed that it was their intent to bid $914,000.00 and RP Construction requested 
that their bid be withdrawn. This leaves Keystone Construction as the low bidder for the project. On the 
basis of the review of the qualifications of the firm, RPS recommends the City award a construction 
contract for the Reclaimed Water Expansion Project – Pump Station Improvements to Keystone 
Construction in the amount of $892,06000. 

We are available to address any questions as needed. 

Yours sincerely, 

for RPS Group, Inc 
 
 
Kenneth Tillman, P.E. 
Senior Project Manager 
ken.tillman@rpsgroup.com 
+1 469 677 3002 
 
cc: Charles Blue, City of San Marcos 
 Nieves Alfaro, RPS 
 


